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CIRCULAR TO MEMBERS NO.18 OF 2020            Date: 1st May, 2020 

Dear Members, 

 
Sub: Long Live May Day 

 
Warm greetings on the occasion of International Worker’s Day.  
 

On May 1, 1886 more than three lakh workers, across the United States walked off 
their jobs, on the first May Day Celebration in the history, which was held to 

commemorate the Haymarket martyr, where 8 workers were sentenced to 
death for their fight for 8 hours duty. In 1889 International Socialist 

Conference declared May 1 would be an International Holiday for Labour 
and is remembered as “INTERNATIONAL WORKER’S DAY” / “May Day” 
  

At the present juncture, all of us have realized the need to strengthen the unity and 
solidarity of the working class to combat COVID-19 crisis. We salute the Corona 

Warriors, who sacrificed their lives for the sake of society, Nation and humanity and 

our Banker Friends who along with others are bravely, discharging the assigned 
responsibilities, risking their lives, “serving the people”. Friends, we are painfully 

witnessing that, in the prevailing situation, worst sufferers are millions of daily wage 
earners of unorganized sector.   It is the time to help the workers of the unorganised 

sectors, who lost their livelihood. 
  

We are observing that New Generation is not fully aware & indifferent to realise and 

recognize the contribution of Bank Officers’ Trade Union Movement which is 
relentlessly struggling for improvement in Service Conditions and Working 

Conditions that we all are enjoying. AIBOBOA believes in inspiring its younger 
members to come forward to accept responsibilities to help the colleagues in need. 

On this day, we reiterate our commitment in defending the dignity of 
Officers, hence, any case of injustice, exploitation, deprivation of their legitimate 

entitlement, humiliation and harassment is taken up in right earnest. Being Majority 
Organisation, we are playing vital role during framing Transfer Policy, Promotion 

Policy and Staff Welfare Fund to ensure that Officers’ interest is always protected. In 
true sense, we are “BAD WEATHER FRIEND”, helping and guiding the members in 

all cases of disciplinary action including vigilance and non-vigilance and when staff 
accountability is fixed. 
 

You may be knowing the famous dictum “Sanghe Shakti Kalyuge”. Hence, friends 
please realize your potentialities and come forward putting that into collective use 

for the overall benefit of the community and the institution and you will find 
yourselves thousand times more stronger than you feel being alone. On this 

memorable day we re-dedicate ourselves to the avowed goal of making the 

life of officers’ fraternity more safe, secured and comfortable. 
  

                                                                             Yours Sincerely,                                                              

                                            
                       (Prem Makker)                       (R K Chatterjee)  
                  GENERAL SECRETARY                      PRESIDENT 

 

PLEASE CIRCULATE IT AMONGST OFFICER COLLEAGUES 
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